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City Chambers 
DUNDEE 
DD1 3BY 
 
24th July, 2019 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 

PERFORMANCE AND AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 

As there is no outstanding business which cannot be dealt with at a later date, the meeting of 
the Performance and Audit Committee, which was due to be held on Tuesday, 30th July, 2019 will not 
be held. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

DAVID W LYNCH 
 

Chief Officer 
 


